

## HOUSE OF COMMONS



Mr M Elcock
Antingham & Southrepps Primary School
Lower Street
Southrepps
Norfolk
NR11 8UG

Tuesday 31st May 2022

Dear Mr Elcock,

Thank you so much for the warm invitation to your Jubilee celebration picnic, it was lovely to meet you and I am so thrilled that you are settling into this fabulous school.

There cannot be a school in North Norfolk with a more beautiful setting than Antingham and Southrepps Primary.

Every pupil I spoke to loved their school and it was good to chat to so many parents having a good time.

I would love it if I could come back and have a proper tour with you in a few months' time and get to know you all better.

Have a fabulous half term.

Yours sincerely,

Duncan Baker MP

Member of Parliament for North Norfolk